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NEW MEMBER ORIENTATION 

 The magnitude of School Board membership calls for knowledge of, and orientation to, 

many areas of information and understandings. Under the guidance of experienced Board 

members and the District Administrator, orientation will be provided to new Board members 

through activities such as these: 

 1. Retiring Board members shall turn over to their successors all policy manuals, 

      handbooks, board meeting minute books, and pertinent materials prior to 

      new members’ assuming their positions on the board.  

 2. Attendance at School Board Association meetings, particularly those planned 

                  for newly elected members.  

 3. Discussions and visits with the District Administrator and other members of  

     the school staff.  
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